
It’s time to register for 
Lake Villa Township Baseball & Softball!

Lake Villa Township Baseball & Softball offers an excellent program for 
boys and girls ages 5 through 16 from Lake Villa, Lindenhurst, and 

surrounding areas. Players learn the fundamentals of the sport, meet 
new friends, and make life long memories.

Registration for the 2022 season is now open at www.lvtb.org. 

Register now before prices increase on March 1st!

For more information about LVTB, please visit our website at 
www.lvtb.org or email us at contact@lvtb.org
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